WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 99-75
SUBJECT: Vehicle Purchase

REQUESTED BY: Public Works

PREPARED BY:  Public Works DATE: July 15, 1999

FOR AGENDA OF: July 26, 1999
SUMMARY:

Funding for the purchase of a new pickup truck has already been approved by the
Council through the vehicle capital fund. This memorandum is to inform the Council
that a one ton Chevrolet pickup is being purchased from Tony Chevrolet by attaching to
the Matanuska-Susitna Borough'’s bid item 00-06.

FISCAL IMPACT: No X__Yes, amount requested: $ 22,587 Fund:12-59-477-
831.00

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

MAYOR REVIEW/COMMENT:

A

éewew/ d by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments:

Presented with:
Date:2/2¢/99 Verified by: 24
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